
Capital of Texas Bridge Association

     ACBL District 16, Unit 207

Monthly Minutes: January 8, 2014

The meeting was called to order by President George Watkins at 2:45. 

Members Present: George Watkins, Robert Donathan, Pat Rutledge, Hutch Hutchison,
Patty Webb, Joyce Cooper, Ken MacMorran, Pam LaShelle.

Old Business:  Robert Donathan presented the financial statement for December and 
it was reviewed and approved. He also presented an audit report for the 2013 financials
which showed our finances to be in good order.

New Business: It was agreed to let the Non Life Master tournaments remain as 
regionally rated events with the cost of the game to remain at $8.00 per person per 
session. 

It was also agreed that the stratifications for the STaC games will be based on the 
average of the two players. There will be no Playing Directors at the STaC games. 

The Board made the decision to issue a warning letter to Bill Davis, who left a Unit 
game without explanation, and a warning letter to his partner, Ozzie Ahmed, who had 
badgered him after a poor outcome. Both players are to be reminded that such 
inappropriate behavior will not be tolerated in the future and that future such behavior 
will result in a loss of Club privileges. 

It was agreed that there will be no regionally rated Friday and Saturday evening games 
at future Unit Sectionals.

It was agreed that the Unit will not pay for the honorees entry fees at the Monthly 
Advancement day recognition games.



The meeting was adjourned at 3.25.


